
 

 

 

Tommi Ng 
San Bernardino Community College District 
Human Resources 
114 S. Del Rosa Drive 
San Bernardino, CA  92408 

Dear Mrs. Ng 

I am writing this letter to recommend Ms. Angie Ontiveros as District Employee of the Year. Angie 
has one of the most important jobs in the District; as Payroll Supervisor she comes in contact with all 
employees within the District. She is patient, helpful and always pleasant. Ms. Ontiveros is always 
concerned that everyone receives their pay. She is understanding and thoughtful. In all the years I 
have known and worked with her, she is always the same. I recommend her without reservations. 

 


